
Dear Parent/Carer,

The PE Department at Pilton is challenging your family to get 
involved in the exciting #DevonVirtualGames Skipping 
Challenge.

Click here to register for the challenge and if you don’t have a 
skipping rope at home, don’t worry. As an added incentive to 
join the challenge, we promise to get you skipping by
delivering up to two free skipping ropes directly to your door.  

Gold, Silver or Bronze challenges will consist of different 
elements like Single Bounce, Double Bounce, Run, Slalom skip 
and Speed Skipping to complete in sequence. Visit 
#DevonVirtualGames to check out these different elements or 
follow skipping tutorials with Dan, the skipping man. He makes it 
skipping simple and super easy to follow. The name of your 
North Devon SGO is Stephanie Colwill.

The challenge opens on Monday, 1st February when you will 
receive an email with the full challenge details and how to 
record your results on our quick-and-easy survey monkey link.

Please join the conversations on the Devon School Games 
Facebook group.

Yours faithfully,

Neil Richardson
Head of Physical Education

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/DVGSkippingRopes
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/DVGSkippingRopes
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCc2o9VYIBVkWtI-2_QMdIZg/videos
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fchannel%2FUCc2o9VYIBVkWtI-2_QMdIZg%2Fvideos&data=04%7C01%7Cscolwill%40gts.devon.sch.uk%7C57dc4d22fc344c75c91e08d8bbc71d2b%7C8c00fb324af442e7bc7cfa5a75faf67f%7C0%7C0%7C637465811151768728%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Q%2FPlQzpTrpVbOsy13M6XDomWPkrK2MVtel%2FtuH3WZh8%3D&reserved=0
https://www.facebook.com/groups/devonschoolgames

